
From: Kristine Alessio
To: Harris, Susan
Cc: Jacob, Dianne
Subject: Boulder-Campo Wind DEIR
Date: Monday, February 03, 2020 9:44:15 AM

Dear Susan,

While we all recognize the need for clean energy and the need to move from fossil fuels, the afore-mentioned
project is in the wrong place and the environmental impacts to the community including devaluation of property and
loss of water are not mitigable.

It is my sincere hope that this project is not approved as submitted.  People, not profits should be considered.

Sincerely,

Kristine C. Alessio, Esq.  619-806-4058 Sent from my iPhone, please forgive typos and grammatical errors!
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